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NEW OPENING DATE FOR CERTIFICATE IN BIOMEDICAL SCIENCES

For Immediate Release

The Malawi College of Health Sciences (MCHS) wishes to inform all candidates who were
selected to pursue a Certificate in Biomedical Sciences at Lilongwe Campus that the new
opening date is 10th March 2025.

Previously, the College had communicated that candidates were to report for classes on
6th January 2025. However, due to circumstances beyond the College’s control, the
opening was postponed. We sincerely regret any inconvenience this may have caused and
appreciate your patience and understanding.

All candidates are therefore requested to report to our Lilongwe Campus on 10th March
2025 to commence their studies. Further details regarding registration and class schedules
will be provided upon arrival at the Campus.

For any inquiries or further clarification, please contact the College through the official
communication channels.

We look forward to welcoming our new students and wish them success in their academic
journey.
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